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0il Conmservation Division
Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. W. A. (Bill) Gressett

Re: TFederal AB Com f#4
Unit B, 660 FNL & 1980 FEL
Section 30-T18S5-R25E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gressett:

This letter is to advise you that effective May 1980 the above
captioned well had a split conmnection with El1 Paso Natural Gas
Company and Northern Natural Gas Company. The well continued

to produce with the split connection until the end of December
1980. A C-104 form was not submitted showing the split connection
with Northern Natural Gas Company, however, the production was shown
on the C-115 report each month during that time interval.

If additional information is needed, please let me know.

Yours truly,
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